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Nestled in Nature's Embrace
5 minutes Drive from Manipal, Sum, Sum Ultimate

Experience the perfect blend of accessibility and tranquility in this Rehab!









Art & Architecture will set us free! Free yourself to imagine the unimaginable.

Art of consciousness, Art of Science & Art of Technology.

Pencil for Change, a NGO : N- Nothing, G-Gets, O-Overlooked. At Pencil For Change, we strives

to make this world a better place for all to coexist in harmony by taking multiple

initiatives in every aspect varying from Poverty to Climate Change. All this summarizes into

a single cause – “TO BRING CHANGE” , Challenging the Stereotype of masculinity by sustainable

luxury & integrating cultural heritage!



C R E A T I V E  D I R E C T O R

Mr. Pattnaik Ompriya Mohanty
Entrepreneur, Environmentalist, Artist, Architect &
Social Activist

Arch Mohanty, who was brought up in rural tribal town
called Muniguda, Koraput, Odisha, a serial entrepreneur,
a sustainable architecture specialist, 2 times TEDX
Speaker in prestigious government medical college. since
2008 he has been driving multiple social enterprise
initiatives to empower the youngsters especially
orphans, underprivileged children through his social
enterprise “Chrysalis Foundation for self expression” ,
women & men, LGBTQ and marginalised communities in the
bottom of the pyramid (societal hierarchy) through his
sustainable architecture, interior design, fashion,
lifestyle, shoes, biodegradable toys and home decor
brand called Vari in London. After his sustainability
study in The United Kingdom, he has published few
research papers on downdraught cooling, natural
ventilation, parametric design in Belgium, Peru, Germany
and India. He is currently engaged in Pencil For Change,
social and environmental conscious AI platform that
helps people manage their health and wealth by cutting
medicine, food & other waste. at-
www.pencilforchange.net,www.pencilforchange.com ,
www.pencilforchange.in, www.bidding.pencilforchange.in ,
www.wastez.pencilforchange.in , www.purikhaja.com ,
www.declutter.pencilforchange.com . Presently he is
having a sustainability influencer account as @omreu in
, search him in  “ https://www.google.com/search?
q=pattnaik+ompriya+mohanty “ 

https://pencilforchange.net/
https://pencilforchange.com/
http://pencilforchange.in/
https://bidding.pencilforchange.in/
https://wastez.pencilforchange.in/
https://purikhaja.com/
http://www.declutter.pencilforchange.com/
https://www.instagram.com/omreu/
https://www.google.com/search?q=pattnaik+ompriya+mohanty
https://www.google.com/search?q=pattnaik+ompriya+mohanty


S O C I A L  M E D I A  &  W E B S I T E S

I N S T A G R A M  @ O M R E U

@ I N V O G U E V A R I L O N D O N

H T T P S : / / P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . C O M /
H T T P S : / / P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . N E T /
H T T P S : / / P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . I N /

H T T P S : / / B I D D I N G . P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . I N /
H T T P S : / / W A S T E Z . P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . I N /

H T T P S : / / P U R I K H A J A . C O M
H T T P S : / / D E C L U T T E R . P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . C O M /

1 4 K

@ P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E

@ P U R I _ K H A J A



C O N T A C T  U S

P H O N E :

W E B S I T E :

E M A I L :

+ 9 1  9 7 1 1 3 2 0 3 0 5 ,  + 4 4  7 7 8 8 2 0 9 6 6 5

W W W . P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . C O M

I N F O @ P E N C I L F O R C H A N G E . C O M



THANK YOU


